
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 2/28/2014 1:53:28 PM
To: 'Serizawa, Linda' (linda.serizawa@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Jane Yura

Tell me about it.

Sumeet Singh was just appointed Vice President in her place last week. I like him very much 
and though no one will ever be able to fill Jane’s big shoes or bring her soft yet strong touch, 
he will do a very good job.

From: Serizawa, Linda [mailto:linda.serizawa@cpue.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2014 1:51 PM 
To: Horner, Trina 
Subject: Jane Yura

Just heard that Jane had retired last month. Too bad, she was someone that we felt we could 
work with.

Linda
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